WELTON SPORT - WINNING ATTITUDES GET RESULTS!

Have a look at the exciting sporting events that have taken place and see what is coming up!

Football

A mixed year 5 and 6 team have continued to play in the
South Hunsley Football League. Playing against mostly Year
6 teams, the improvements they have made as a team is
pleasing. More matches are coming up soon and both boys
and girls can participate.

Cross-countr

Big well done for all
of the children who
took part in the
cross-country back
in October and con-
gratulations to
those who managed
to progress to the
finals at Cottingham

Hockey

A team of Year 5 and 6 boys
and girls played in the hock-
ey tournament in Decem-
ber. Well done for everyone
in the team getting there in
time despite the weather
and quickly adapting to play-
ing inside. They performed
fantastically progressing into g
the final stages of the com-
petition and just missing out
on getting to the final.

High School.
Dodgeball

*
We took a mixed Year 3 boys and **** i 4
girls dodgeball team to South * 0?\"SM‘44{9 *
Hunsley. They were a credit to the *_c3 __f\h\d_fg___’_‘
school with staff from other j\
schools commenting on their o A _—
sportsmanship and teamwork *‘Q\BX)H
throughout.

Benchball

Year 4 boys and girls played in a recent benchball tourna-
ment. They were all surprised at how quick and how tiring
the game was but they did exceptionally well, their confi-
dence increasing with every game they played. Narrowly
missing out on the semi-finals, all the children returned
home smiling and happy with what they had achieved.

Sports Hall Athletics

Years 5 and 6 took part in a sports hall athletics event with
the South Hunsley cluster of schools . Taking part in some
very tiring relay races, triple jump, long jump, vertical jump,
indoor javelin, speed bounce and chest pass, their combined
scores resulted in them finishing in a creditable fifth
place. Well done!

Upcoming events

Year 1 children will be taking part in festival of cricket on 28
February.

Year 5 will be taking part in the Festival of Sport on Thursday
5 March.

The first of the netball league games have now started. Good
luck to the girls and boys taking part!

Year 5/6 mixed football league con- 1
tinues on Tuesday 3 March.

Run For Fun for all of KS2 on Tuesday ‘DQE@S !‘3@1@

21 April. the Diasy:

Playground Fitness Challenge

Well done for all of the children from all year groups who
have received their certificates for completing the fitness
challenge on the playground. Following on from its success,
more fitness challenges will be appearing after half-term,
this time on the field at break time. Make sure you have
your field shoes ready so you’re ready to start straight away!

Sporting Success

Congratulations to all those children who are continuing to
play sport out of school. There are children playing and tak-
ing part in sports clubs throughout the area, with some chil-
dren progressing to play football at Hull City and getting trials
at Scunthorpe United, whilst others have taken part in the
national squash championships. Please let us know of any
further sporting success, whether it be gymnastics, dance,
swimming or any other sport, so we can celebrate it and pro-
mote active lifestyles within the school community.




